
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

George Street 
Hemel Hempstead 
Herts 
HP2 5HJ 

            admin@georgestreet.herts.sch.uk 

 

 

 
 

 

  
 

George Street Primary School 

 “Where Learning Comes Alive” 

                   
                     Headteacher: Angela Hughes      

                     TEL: 01442 255638       
                  www.georgestreet.herts.sch.uk         

 

Key Stage 2 Christmas Carol Concert,  

Thursday 14th December, 2023 

 
 
 

Dear families and carers, 

We are delighted to invite you to join us at St Mary’s Church, in the Old Town, on 14th December. We will 
be at the Church to meet you at 6:00 pm, ready to start our performance at 6:15pm promptly. There will 
not be staff in attendance before this time.  The concert should last for approximately 1 hour. 

Children in Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 have already started practicing their songs and it promises to be a 
fantastic concert. It is always a magical evening and is a favourite tradition in our school.  

 If you are unable to attend, but can drop your child there and pick them up, then they just need to let a 
member of staff know when they arrive. 

Children must be picked up promptly and will not be allowed to walk home on their own.  

As this is in the evening of our Christmas Jumper Day, we ask that children remain in their school 
uniform, including shoes, but wear their festive jumper.  

Thank you for your continued support, 

We look forward to seeing as many of you there as possible. 

Miss Bunclark 

 

 

 

Thursday 23rd November, 2023 

 


